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Dear   
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 45174 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding:- 
 
ADHD and ASD services 
 
Your request is set out below: 
 

1. Does your organisation commission or provide (please specify) referral, diagnosis or treatment services 
for the following? 

a. ASD in children 
b. ASD in adults 
c. ADHD in children 
d. ADHD in adults 

  
2. Please provide an overview of the current digital and physical care pathways, from referral for 

assessment to diagnosis and long-term treatment, for each of the following. 
a. ASD in children 
b. ASD in adults 
c. ADHD in children 
d. ADHD in adults 

  
3. Please provide each of the following, for each of the following financial years 2021/22, 2022/23 and 

2023/24, split by ASD in Children, ASD in adults, ADHD in children and ADHD in adults. 
a. Number of: 

                                                    i.     People referred for diagnosis assessment 
                                                   ii.     People screened/triaged and subsequently not assessed 
                                                  iii.     Diagnosis assessments completed 
                                                 iv.     People subsequently diagnosed with the relevant condition 
 

b. Average (mean) waiting time from referral to assessment (in weeks) 
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4. What was the total expenditure by your organisation on mental health services, for each of the 
following financial years 2021/22, 2022/23 and 2023/24? 

5. Please provide each of the following expenditures by your organisation, for each of the following 
financial years 2021/22, 2022/23 and 2023/24, split by ASD in Children, ASD in adults, ADHD in children 
and ADHD in adults. 

a. Total expenditure 
b. Split of expenditure by: 

                                                    i.     Screening/triage of referrals 
                                                   ii.     Diagnosis assessments 
                                                  iii.     Post-diagnosis treatment (including medication) 
                                                 iv.     Post-diagnosis follow-up 
                                                   v.     Other expenditures (please specify) 
  

6. For all providers used since 2021/22 for the provision of ASD in Children, ASD in adults, ADHD in 
children or ADHD in adults services, please provide the following information: 

a. Name of provider 
b. NHS or independent provider 
c.  Categories of patients served (children ASD, adult ASD, children ADHD, adult ADHD) 
d.  Services provided for your organisation (e.g. screening/triage, diagnostic assessment, 

treatment, long-term follow-up) 
e.  Total expenditure by your organisation on their services for each of the following financial 

years 2021/22, 2022/23 and 2023/24 
f. Number of people accessing their services commissioned by your organisation for each of the 

following financial years 2021/22, 2022/23 and 2023/24 
 
The Kent and Medway NHS and Social Care Partnership Trust do not provide, nor commission services 
relating to ADHD or ASD. These are commissioned by the Kent and Medway ICB who can be contacted via 
kmicb.foi@nhs.net and provided by the Kent Community Health Foundation Trust who can be contacted via 
kcht.foi@nhs.net. 
 
I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 
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